
      

Grand Junction Right-of-Way Constraints – Two-Way Transitway

Buildings

One Kendall 
Garage and 

Metropolitan 
Pipe & Supply 

The new design of garage entry/exit has 
been modified to maximize land 

available for path, which would still be 
pinched. Two-way transitway would not 

be feasible without land use changes.

Feasibility of constructing a two-way transitway (plus 
single track and multi-use path, 60-65’), given potential 
constraints on right-of-way width

Potentially feasible
Potentially not feasible

Two-Way Transitway

While building-to-
building space 

exists for path and 
two-way 

transitway, 
coordination is 

needed with 
property owners 
and Cambridge 

Housing Authority 
improvements to 

Millers River.

Two tracks already exist in ROW. Constraints relate to path widths on the north side if the track is not relocated, and the 
ability to provide a fully separated two-way transitway (rail or bus) on the south side.

ROW for path on north side has 
been split by columns. 

Constrained for two-way 
transitway.

Both parks have been or are 
being designed to accommodate 

potential future two-track 
service, but implementing a 
two-way transitway would 

significantly impact the parks.

ROW can generally accommodate a path and a 
two-way transitway, but current uses should be 

fully understood and reallocated if needed.

Buildings are a significant 
constraint for a two-way 

transitway. 

Retaining park and building 
would be a significant constraint 

for two-way transitway. 
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Note: Right-of-way (ROW) widths are estimated from satellite 
images, Google Earth, and other secondary sources such as the 
2014 MIT Grand Junction Path Feasibility Study. Widths and 
other information are still to be confirmed by a ROW survey.
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